
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 17, 2006  
 
 
  
 
David J. Schramm 
EMC Department Manager - TCB/CB Reviewer 
Intertek ETL SEMKO 
 
Subject: Request for a type II permissive change for the Flextronics NC800 (FCCID: Q3O-NC800-

GW223R1) 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schramm:  
 
The users manual for the NC800 has been changed to include the following text: 
 

 
 
Since the users manual now requires the CDMA and WLAN antennas be at least 20cm apart, it is requested 
that the grant note requiring that the two radios not operate at the same time be removed.  Please let me 
know if there are any issues with this. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Bryan C. Taylor 

 
 
EMC Team leader 
Lexington KY  40510 
859-226-1000  
 
 

Intertek Testing Services NA, Inc. 
731 Enterprise Drive, Lexington, KY 40510 

Telephone: 859-226-1000  Fax: 859-226-1040  Web: www.etlsemko.com 


